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Circular No. UBIEU/CEC/03/2017 Date :01.02.2017
To All Members
Dear Comrades,

Reproduced hereunder the full text of Circular No. 04/2017 dated 31.01.2017 |ssued by Bank
Employees Federation of India, for your information.

With warm greetings,

(@ UNITED BANK OF INDIA EMPLOYEES' UNION

Yours comradely,

(DebasisM:ludhury)

General Secretary

Text of Circular No.04/2017 dt.31¢ January, 2017
Dear Comrades, '

UFBU DECIDES FOR ALL INDIA BANK SRIKE ON 28" FEBRUARY, 2017
STRIKE CALL BY BEFI, AIBEA & AIBOA STANDS WITHDRAWN

Today a meeting of United Forum of Bank Unions (UFBU) was held in Delhi.

UFBU felt the need for launching agitational programme including strike in view of the developments
that are taking place in the industry and the lukewarm attitude of the central government and IBA
towards employees and officers’ pending issues.

After threadbare discussions, UFBU decided to give call for an All India Bank Strike on 28th February,
2017 against banking sector reforms, on recovery of NPA, demonetisation related problems and
on other pending issues of employees and officers.

NOBW and NOBO asked for some time to communicate their opinion to UFBU on participation in
the strike slated for 28th February, 2017.

Nine General Secretaries/one representatives from each organisation will meet on 5th February
next in Mumbai to fine tune the issues and demands of the strike and prepare the strike notice.
Further circular with preparatory programme will follow after the aforesaid meeting of representatives
of UFBU to be held in Mumbai.

In view of this development, strike call given by BEFI, AIBEA, AIBOA and all related programme
stands withdrawn.

ON TO ALL INDIA BANK STRIKE ON 28t FEBRUARY, 2017
With greetings, Yours comradely,

‘
-~ (PRADIP BISWAS)
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